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Cover Illustration 

Portion of the incoming correspondence register of the office of the superintendent 

general of Indian affairs, 1852–1856. The entire page from the register is 

reproduced in Bill Russell’s Study in Documents, “Indian Department 

Headquarters Records, 1844–1861: A Case Study in Recordkeeping and Archival 

Custody.” 

Credit: Detail: Incoming correspondence register, 1852–1856 (1 page). 

© Government of Canada. Reproduced with the permission of the Minister of 

Public Works and Government Services Canada (2013). Source: Library and 

Archives Canada/Department of Indian Affairs and Northern Development 

fonds/RG 10, vol. 754/e010963419. 

 

Erratum 

The print edition of Archivaria 74 (Fall 2012) contains an error on page 209 of the 

article “Paper Memories, Presented Selves.” The text introducing the quotation 

cited in footnote 38 should have referred to Jennifer Douglas and Heather MacNeil, 

as indicated in the footnote. The editors apologize for this error. 

 

Copyright 

Starting with Archivaria 56 (Fall 2003), authors of articles, reviews, notices, 

obituaries, and letters have formally granted Archivaria a non-exclusive licence to 

publish and distribute their work in the journal; however, since the journal’s 

inception, authors have retained the copyright in their work. Archivaria maintains 

the most recent eight issues in a Reserved Collection that is available only to 

members and subscribers; all requests for permission to reproduce articles from the 

Reserved Collection should be directed to the general editor. Requests for 

permission to reproduce articles from the earlier issues (in the Main Collection) 

should be directed to the individual authors. Any reproduction of a work must 

include an acknowledgement of its original publication in Archivaria. 

 


